Lloyd Library & Museum News

Food offers nutrition, medicinal value, a sense
of community and tastes good. This winter the
Lloyd Library brings together artists, scientists,
cooks and those who enjoy food. High
attendance at our current exhibition,
Ingredients that Warm the Season, and sold-out
upcoming food-related programs demonstrate
that the Lloyd Library has become the "go to"
place for a wide range botanical resources.

Sharing Soup on Facebook

Our sold-out Serving Soup event tells us Celebrating Soup
just how much soup brings us all =

together. Post your recipes (and
pictures) on Facebook this month and
tag them @LloydLibrary. We'll share
your recipes, and the post with the
most likes wins a gift from the Lloyd
Store. #servingsoup

/

to come on chocolate. The upcoming issue
of Lloydiana puts chocolate front and center with
a cover story on Theobroma cacao. Other articles
explore plant blindness, an in-depth look at our
digitization projects and previews of upcoming
events. Remember, Friends of the Lloyd Library
receive a subscription to our magazine. Join or
give a membership as a gift and enjoy Lloydiana
delivered to your door.

Spice Up Your Writing Workshop


http://www.lloydlibrary.org
https://www.facebook.com/LloydLibrary/
https://www.facebook.com/LloydLibrary/
https://lloydlibrary.org/friends-form/
https://lloydlibrary.org/friends-form/
http://lloydlibrary.org/event/spice-up-you-writing-workshop

When: Saturday, February 2,
10 a.m.-12 p.m.
Where: Lloyd Library & Museum

Writing
Workshop

Spice up your writing using prompts and
techniques with presenter Annette Januzzi
Wick. Participants can access rare works,
illustrations and historical accounts dating
back to the 1600s as featured in the
exhibition Ingredients that Warm the
Season. Co-sponsored by Women Writing
for (a) Change. Reservations required. Tuition: $35; limit 15. Visit
womenwriting.org or call (513) 272-1171.

Artists-in-Residence at the Lloyd

The Lloyd is proud to welcome our inaugural
Artists-in-Residence Guy Michael Davis and
Katie Parker of the artist duo Future
Retrieval. Not only are they both professors
in the University of Cincinnati's Design,
Architecture, Art, and Planning program,
the two previously served as artists-in-
residence in locales ranging from Nebraska
to China. Over their two-month residency,
Davis and Parker will explore the Lloyd's collections, culminating in the
creation of an immersive installation on display at the Lloyd to open in
September.

Come visit this Saturday - Open January 19

Lloyd Library & Museum | 513-721-3707 | contact@loydlibrary.org |
917 Plum St.
Cincinnati, OH 45202
Hours: 9:00-4:00, Monday through Friday
and 3rd Saturday of the month
Visit www. lloydlibrary.org for complete list of hours.

The Lloyd Library will be closed on January 21

in observance of Martin Luther King, Jr. Day

Stay Connected
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